
APPOINTMENT OPPORTUNITY 
 

Mason County District Library Board 
 

 

The Mason County Board of Commissioners is seeking a qualified individual for appointment 

to the Mason County District Library Board.  Individuals applying for this appointment must be 

a resident of Hamlin Township or Pere Marquette Township.  Persons interested in being 

appointed to the Mason County District Library Board should submit a letter of application to the 

County Administrator's Office located in the Mason County Courthouse.  Only those letters 

received not later than 3:00 PM on Monday, September 25, 2017 will be considered.  Letters 

may be faxed to the attention of the Mason County Administrator at 231-843-1972 or emailed to 

fknizacky@masoncounty.net.  The County of Mason is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

         Fabian L. Knizacky          

               Mason County Administrator 

 


